What's News

January 2004

Susan Van Vleet Consultants, Inc.

9285 TEDDY LANE, SUITE 235, LONETREE, COLORADO 80124
PHONE (303) 660-5206 FAX (303) 814-8217
WEBSITE: svanvleetconsult.com E-MAIL: svvconsult@aol.com

WE WISH YOU ALL A

Happy New Year, Prospero Año y Felicidad

Happy Chinese New Year The Year of the Monkey

• Susan Van Vleet Consultants, Inc.® begins the New Year as a registered trademark.

The little ® is the indication that we are now trademarked and all of our courses fall under that trademark umbrella. You will be seeing it on all of our publications as well our forms. If you have any questions about our trademark, please contact us; we'd be happy to answer them.

• Susan's article "Holiday Tips for Dealing With The Family" was published in the December issue of Colorado Woman News, now a web-based magazine at www.coloradowoman.com. This magazine covers all the issues important to women in Colorado as well as the world. It is one of the sources we use to update us on all current issues, studies and information regarding women.

Susan and John Celebrate Their Silver Anniversary

25 years ago on February 10th, John and Susan were married on Lookout Mountain in Golden, Colorado. 2 children and 25 years later they have done what they set out to do: have a successful marriage that supports, loves and nurtures each other, as well as a relationship that contributes to the well being of others in the world. It wasn't an easy 25 years, lots happened that could have been used as an excuse, but the commitment they made 25 years ago to each other to make a difference out of their relationship has kept it together 25 years and we hope much, much longer.

Susan and John will be gone on a second honeymoon from February $6 - 17^{th}$.

OUR 2004 SCHEDULE

So far we have 14 workshops scheduled for this year.

Everything from Productive Relationships and Women Moving Forward to Achieving Commitment and Managing Corporate Change.

If you are interested in any of the 2004 courses, contact us. They are filling up fast.

Don't forget the Toronto Women Moving Forward and the Santiago, Chile Women Moving Forward which are scheduled for October and September, 2004 respectively.

Get the Newsletter Via E-Mail

If you would prefer to have our newsletter sent to you via e-mail, rather than mailed to you, just email us at svvconsult@aol.com and let us know your email address and request. Please make sure the subject line of your email reads, "Change to E-Mail Newsletter". It will take 2-4 weeks to make all the changes in our system, so the sooner we hear from you, the sooner we can e-mail the newsletter to you.

By the way, our newsletters are now archived on our website, syanyleetconsult.com.

WORKSHOPS AT YOUR COMPANY

If you want us to come to you and do one of our workshops just for your company, let us know. We refer to these workshops as "In-House" because they are for one company, at the company location. The costs are less for In-House workshops of 10 or more people since you have no travel expenses for your attendees, only our trainer's travel expenses and the flat, per workshop fee. To arrange for this option or to discuss the possibility contact Susan or John at the office.

WE Recommend...

<u>The Human Stain</u> – This movie expresses what life becomes when you pretend to be something you're not and the cost to everyone around you.

<u>In America</u> – A wonderful story about what it's like to be immigrants in the U.S. and what one family does to complete their experience of a tragedy and to reach out to people from different backgrounds.

Congratulations Are In Order.....

- To Valerie Hodgson, she has been promoted to West Coast Senior Director for Supply Chain Offices for VHA, Inc. She will be moving to LA in January to start her new job. Valerie was formerly with JJMI.
- To Fran Diedling on her new job at P & G Future Works CMK. Fran was with P & G Global FemCare as a Senior Manager. She will have responsibility for development in the Health and Beauty Domain.
- To Jeremiah Jones on his BS in Finance from the University of Colorado. Jeremiah will be working at The Good Feet Company as a Finance Director.
- To Flora So and her husband on the birth of their new baby.
- To Patti Otani who is now the Office Manager for Essex IRB, located in Lebanon, New Jersey. Patti was formerly with J & J. The IRB is a group of people who approve protocol before a clinical trail, so Patti returns to the pharmaceutical business.
- To Colorado Woman News on the move to a web based magazine. You can access the magazine at www.coloradowoman.com. They not only have articles important to women and men in Colorado, they also have articles of national importance. We encourage you to check out the website.

To Susan and John Van Vleet on their 25th Wedding Anniversary, February 10th.